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Dear CIF Administrator.,

On behalf of the Government of Grenada. [ wish lo express sincere appreciation to the Pilot
programme for Climate Resilience (PPCR) Sub-Comitttee for their comments on and
endorsement in principle of the Grenada Strategic Programme for Climate Resilience (SPCR ).
The Government also extends gratitude to the CII Administrative Unit for its role in facilitating
the review and endorsement process.

[ am pleased to re-submit the revised SPCR documents which incorporate the comments and
suggestions for the approval of the PPCR Sub- Committee. No doubt, the opportunity that the
PPCR provides would be of immense benefit to Grenada and the other participating countries in
helping to mobilize resources necessary to improve climate resilience and deal with the impacts
of climate change.

May [ take this opportunity, to once again express appreciation for vour valued feedback.

We anticipate your favourable consideration.

Yours fait

Timothy N.J. Antoine
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